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Sen. Lazich:

This draft prohibits the annual registration by DOT of a human service vehicle
unless the vehicle satisfactorily passes a required vehicle inspection.  Current law
requires human service vehicles to be inspected annually. Section 110.05, stats. See ch.
Trans. 301, Wis. Adm. Code, for details of the inspection requirements.
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